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March 2018 

  

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

On behalf of the Pupil Leadership Team, I am delighted to announce our Senior School 

Easter charity raffle. We have been overwhelmed by the generosity of local businesses 

and have more than 70 incredible prizes! (Please see the attached list). 

 

We are hoping to raise as much money as we can to support two charities very close to 

our heart: The Children’s Cancer Unit and Invisible Traffik.  

 

The Children’s Cancer Unit exists solely to support the work of the Children’s Cancer 

and Haematology Unit at the Royal Belfast Hospital for Sick Children. This charity 

significantly benefited a former pupil and friend Megan, who sadly passed away in 2016. 

It is with great excitement that we endeavour to give back to this worthwhile charity. 

 

Invisible Traffik provides awareness, education and active support to promote a clearer 

understanding of the signs and dangers of human trafficking. The director of this charity 

is the mother of one of our senior pupils and we are honoured to support this charity.  

 

The Pupil Leadership Team will be selling tickets in form classes and around school 

during break and lunch this week and next, with the winners being announced at the 

Easter Assembly on Friday 23rd March. There will also be an opportunity to purchase 

tickets at the school’s annual Spring Concert on Thursday 22nd March.  

 

Each ticket is £1 and a strip of 5 tickets is £4. 
 

With over 70 prizes on offer, we encourage all members of the wider school community 

to get involved.  

 

Thank you so much for your continued support.  

 

 

Nicole Lowans 

Head Girl 

Class of 2018 

 

 

 

  

 


